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If a student has an academic grievance about a course, the student is required to first discuss the matter with the course 
director for that course. If the academic grievance is unresolved after meeting with the course director, the student may then 
discuss the matter with the Director of Didactic Education (Didactic Phase) or Director of Clinical Education (Clinical Phase). If 
the academic grievance remains unresolved, the student may then discuss the matter with the Program Director for final 
resolution. 
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